
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

2. FERRYMEAD BRIDGE LIFELINES PROJECT 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its support for the recommended option for the Ferrymead 

Bridge project.   
 
 The Board received the information and decided to recommend to the Sustainable Transport and 

Utilities Committee: 
 
 1. That Option 2 (strengthening/widening the existing bridge) be supported for consultation. 
 
 2. That Option 2 be modified to allow for an on demand right turn for motorists and cyclists out of 

Bridle Path Road on to Main Road. 
 
 3. That the need for widening Bridle Path Road to improve pedestrian and cyclist amenity along 

the riverside be investigated in conjunction with this process. 
 
 4. That options for the resiting/replacement of Cob Cottage be investigated as a separate project 

and co-ordinated with the bridge if possible. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


